
 “Once a Marine, Always a Marine” 18 September  2015 

 

Commandant:  Dwight Harris                Vice Commandant:  John Harris               Jr Vice Commandant:  Heath Harris 

 

Monthly Meeting:  Every 4
th

 Thursday of each month                Next Meeting:  Thursday, September 24, 2015 at 1900 

Location: Victory Center, Indian River Mall, 6200 20
th

 Street, Suite 160 

Uniform of the Day:  Casual with Cover and Red Polo Shirt 

 

August Meeting 
 

District Vice Commandant Bob Leon attended the 

meeting and encouraged members to attend the 

upcoming Department Conference and Leadership Class 
Oct 29 – Nov 1, 2015. 
 

Mary Kemper with the Veterans Voice publication 

attended and provided information about Veterans Voice 

and encouraged members to obtain a subscription as well 

as provide information regarding the League and its 
members for publication. 
 

Heath Harris discussed a Marine Corps Ball scheduled to 

be held by the Detachment at Club at Point West in 

November of next year.  He asked for volunteers for a 
Ball Committee to help plan and execute the Ball. 

 

Sick and Distressed: 
 

Doc Copeland  Ken Dansby  
 

Events: 

 
September 18 at 1700 a POW/MIA Candlelight Vigil is 

to be held at Memorial Island.  John Michael Mathews, 

Dwight Harris, Heath Harris and John Harris will 
participate in the Vigil. 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

The Department of Florida Fall Conference will be held 

October 29 – November 1, 2015 at the Palm Beach 
Gardens Marriott located at 400 RCA Boulevard, Palm 

Beach Gardens, FL.  This will be one of the first 

Conferences held in this area in some time.  Please try to 
attend so the Department will be encouraged to schedule 

future Conferences in this area.  It is an easy drive for 

attendance or you may arrange to stay at the Marriott at a 
rate of $97.00 per night.  If interested in attending 

contact Sue Brooks to arrange for early registration for 

the conference.  Hotel arrangements, if desired, will be 

your responsibility. 

 

The conference will also have a Leadership Training 
Class which will be held all day on Friday October 30.  

All Officers are encouraged to attend this valuable 

course for information on the League and Officer 
responsibilities. 
 

For you Devil Dogs the Conference MODD Growl will 

be held on Friday Oct 30 from 1700 to 2030.  There will 

also be an MODD Leadership class on Friday Oct 30 

from 1615 to 1700.  Devil Dogs interested in attending 
the Growl should contact Ron Brooks for early 

registration.  You can also register at the Conference.  
 

History:      Marine CH-53 Super Stallion 

 
The heavy-lift helicopter of the Marine Corps can carry a 
26,000-pound Light Armored Vehicle, 16 tons of cargo 50 

miles and back, or enough combat-loaded Marines to lead an 
assault or humanitarian operation. 

 

Semper Fi 
 

Past Commandant Ron Brooks 

Indian River Detachment 058 

Marine Corps League 
 
E-mail:  RonBrooks99@comcast.net   Phone:  772-559-4260 
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